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Doodle POP!
SOCIAL STORY



Hooray! You are going 
to see a show!



You have scheduled a 
performance to Brush Theatre’s 
production of Doodle Pop! at the 
EQT Children’s Theater Festival.

This show will be in the PNC 
Theater at the Playhouse.

There will be a few other families 
watching the show alongside you. 

Young people and grown-ups are 
all welcome to experience Doodle 
Pop! together.



Here’s what to expect...



You are going to the 

Point Park University 

Playhouse.



There are two 

entrances. These are 

the main theater doors. 

This is the courtyard 

entrance to the left of 

the main doors. 



You may 

stop at the 

Box Office 

to pick up 

your 

tickets.



You will meet several 

theater ushers. Ushers 

will be dressed in 

colorful festival t-shirts. 

They will take your 

ticket, help you find a 

seat.



You might also 

meet a Festival 

Guide. Guides are 

friendly helpers 

who might share a 

funny joke or help 

you decide where 

to go or what 

activities to 

participate in.



You might be 

able to 

participate in 

fun activities in 

the lobby 

before the 

show.



You will find 

Doodle Pop! in 

the PNC theater 

to your right as 

you enter the 

theater building. 

You will go 

through this door 

to get there.



If you need to take a break 

from the performance at 

anytime, there is a Quiet 

Zone down the hall and to 

the right. We will make 

sure it feels comfortable 

for you and your loved 

one. Come back to the 

show when you feel ready 

to do so.



The restrooms 

are across the 

hall from the 

Quiet Zone.



Friendly Reminders Before We Begin:



Meet the 
artists of 

Doodle Pop!

This is 
Woogie and 

Boogie.



Woogie and 
Boogie like to 

have fun.



Woogie and 
Boogie like to 

draw.



Woogie and 
Boogie might 

ask you to 
play and draw 

with them.



Doodle POP 
uses live 

music, video 
and theater to 
take you to an 

under sea 
world.



They have 
lost their 

friendly turtle. 
You can help 
them find the 

turtle.



People at the show 
might clap if they are 
enjoying what they 
see. 

If you think the 
clapping is too loud, 
you can cover your 
ears.



At the end of the show 
you might walk around 
the Children’s Theater 
Festival. You will find 
lots of other fun 
activities.
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